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6th November 2024 

 

After School Clubs for EYFS and KS1 – Enrichment Opportunities 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

From this half term, we would like to introduce some additional enrichment opportunities for our 

pupils, in the form of after school clubs. These clubs will be organised and run by members of the 

Infant School staff, they will be free of charge and each club will run for a period of 5 weeks. Your 

child may attend one of these after school clubs.  Clubs will start straight after school at 3:15pm and 

end at 4:15pm with collection afterwards from the gate into the playground at the top of the drive.  

 

Autumn ii Club Name Year Group Day of the Week Club Leaders 

w/b 11.11.2024 – 
09.12.2024 

Computing Club 
 

Years 1 and 2 Tuesday Miss Garland and 
Mrs Frost  

Christmas 
Singing Club 

Years 1 and 2 Wednesday Mrs Curthoys, 
Mrs Marshall and 
Mrs Butcher 

 

 

Spring i Club Name Year Group Day of the Week Club Leaders 

w/b 06.01.25 – 
03.02.25 

Dance Club Years R, 1 and 2 Tuesday Mrs Tobin and 
Mrs Kent 

Art Club Years R, 1 and 2 Wednesday Mrs Bell and Mrs 
Mason 

 

Spring ii Club Name Year Group Day of the Week Club Leaders 

w/b 24.02.25 – 
24.03.25 

Book Club Years 1 and 2 Tuesday Mrs Cryer and 
Miss Lempriere 

Environment 
Club 

Years R, 1 and 2 Tuesday Miss Morris and 
Mrs White 
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Summer i Club Name Year Group Day of the Week Club Leaders 

w/b 21.04.25 – 
19.05.25 

STEAM Club 
(Science, 
Technology, 
Engineering and 
Maths) 

Years R, 1 and 2 Wednesday Miss Ramshaw, 
Miss Reid and 
Miss Hicks 

 

Summer ii Club Name Year Group Day of the Week Club Leaders 

w/b 02.06.25 – 
07.07.25 
(NOT 20/6 - INSET) 

Outdoor 
Explorers Club 
 

Years R, 1 and 2 Friday 
Mrs Eades and 
Mrs Curthoys 

 

Forces Friends: 

Forces Friends will continue to run every Tuesday, after school, from 3:15 – 4:15pm, with Mrs Clark 

and Mrs Loy. This club is for our Year 1 and Year 2 Service children. However, if your child is booked 

in for Forces Friends but would like to try another club for half a term, please book the club via Arbor 

and then let Mrs Clark know which half term your child will not attend Forces Friends.  

Booking for all clubs will be available on the Arbor app and will open at 6pm on Wednesday 6th 

November.  When a club is full, it will automatically close for further bookings. Spaces are limited 

and will therefore be allocated on a first come first served basis. When booking, you will be 

committing your child to all 5 sessions.  Once booked, if your child is unable to attend a session, 

there is an expectation that you will inform the lead member of staff. You are able to do this by 

emailing the School Office: solentinfant@thesolentschools.org  

If your child misses more than one session, their place will be withdrawn and offered to another 

pupil. Please write the dates of your child’s club on your calendar to avoid missing any sessions 

which may result in your child losing their space 

Lastly, if you are one of our wonderful volunteers, having completed the volunteer application 

process in full, and would like to help out at one of the clubs, please approach the club leader for 

further information. 

As always, thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm. 

 

 

Mrs E Curthoys 
Head of School 
 


